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December Events 

10th- A Charlie Brown Christmas-6:30PM 

18th- Preschool Christmas Program- 5:30PM 

18th-Academy Christmas Program- 6:30PM 

19th-31st Academy Students Christmas Break 

24th-25th- Daycare Closed  

 

 

Congratulations! 

We are very proud of our ECA Students 

who competed in our annual spelling bee. 

An extra special congratulations to our 

First, Second, and Third place winners who 

will be moving on to the state competition 

in the spring!  

1. Azarias Sigamani  

2. Aidan O’Rear 

3.  Sahil Sigamani  

 A Charlie Brown Christmas  

We would like to invite you to come out and 

support our drama team as they put on their 

very first performance on December 10th at 

6:30PM. Their play is called A Charlie Brown 

Christmas. They have worked hard and are 

excited to perform for us!  

This would also be a good opportunity for 

Academy students who did not partake in drama 

this semester to come check out our play and 

decide if you would like to join drama next 

semester as there will be another production in 

the spring. 

 

Upcoming January Events 

1st- Daycare closed 

3rd- Academy students return to school 

14th- No School/Teacher In Service Day  

15th- End of 2nd Nine Weeks 

21st- MLK DAY- Daycare & School CLOSED 

30TH- SCISA Regional Spelling Bee 

 

 

Christmas Program 

Invite your family and friends to support Our 

school Christmas program scheduled for 

December 18th.  

Our 3 and 4 year olds program will begin promptly 

at 5:30PM. Please have them here at least 15 

minutes prior. Your child’s teacher will send you 

information on dress code if you have not yet 

received it.  

Our Academy students K5 and up will have their 

program beginning promptly at 6:30PM. Your 

Child’s teacher will also notify you of dress attire if 

you have not yet received it.  

 

A Message from Pastor John 

Dear Parents: I would like to personally thank all of 

you for your support and dedication to our school. 

Our fall fundraiser was a great success. So far this 

school year we have been able to update our 

office computers and programs, purchase new 

water fountains upstairs and downstairs, paint the 

outside steps and awnings, and get our floors 

waxed and buffed. We will continue with 

improvements next semester after our spring 

fundraisers. Thank you again for all you do to help 

make our school what it is. We are here because 

of you. Have a blessed Christmas! 

Pastor John 
 


